
 

Nursery Newsletter  

Friday 10th October 2025 

 

We have had another busy week in Nursery. The children were very well behaved on 

Wednesday when they had their photographs taken. 

 

We have been talking this week about colours and discussing our favourite ones. The children 

then worked together to make a rainbow collage picture for our display. 

 

The children had a lovely Music lesson with Ms Wellings on Thursday; they really do enjoy 

their weekly session. 

 

A big thank you to all parents who completed last week’s activity with their child — it really  

helps with your child’s development. This week, I have added a threading challenge for the 

children to try 

 

Next Week 

A reminder that school closes on Friday 17th October for half term. Booking is open for our 

Non Term Time Nursery provision, which will run from 7:30am to 5:00pm each weekday, from 

Monday 20th October to Friday 31st October. Bookings can be made via your MagicBooking 

account. I would appreciate it if you could book all the required sessions for your child, as 

this helps with the planning of activities, meals and staffing. 

 

Nursery Notices  

A polite request: please do not let your child play on the front lawn in the morning. The 

gardener is working hard to ensure we have a lovely lawn for spring. 

 

Mrs Budd has uploaded a memo onto Tapestry with information about healthy eating and 

snacks. Please could parents ensure they have a read through this. 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing everyone next week.  

 

Miss Bardsley, Miss Smith, Miss Saez and Mrs Moroney 
 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 


